Dear Parents,

In light of the horrific events that transpired in Connecticut on Friday, we at Oakwood Christian School would like to assure you of the measures we have taken and continue to take to ensure the safety of your children. For many year Oakwood Christian School has had in place a terror alert program for the safety of our students and staff in situations where man-made terror exists. At the beginning of every school year, our staff is trained in the workings of this program. Due to recent events, we all have cause for concern for our school's continued safety and security. Please be assured that our staff will be reviewing our terror alert program as well as evaluating other ways we can improve the safety of our school. By the grace of God, Oakwood Christian School and its surroundings continue to be a safe environment and ultimately we trust and pray that it remains that way. If you have any questions or concerns, please address them with myself or our office administrator.

"Our help is in the name of the LORD, who made heaven and earth." Psalm 124:8

Sincerely,

Mrs. Ruth Kupeyan
Oakwood Christian School Principal